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Submission: I have been an irrigator in the Murrumbidgee for more than sixty years and in that time the NSW water management
authorities have continually found ways to limit my access to irrigation water. They have on every occasion submitted to
IPART requests that irrigators pay more for them to reduce our access to irrigation water. If it is the governments wish that our
access be diminished then surely that is a government cost. Now they are using "climate change" as a theory to further disrupt
our access. Most irrigators have to deal with the reality of climate on a year to year basis they can't afford to make decisions on
hypothetical predictions that may be right or wrong sometime in the future. If government want to indulge in this sort of fantasy
then by all means go ahead but at their expense, this sort of management has no place in an irrigators cost structure.





